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HJR201 proposal is NOT for "public safety" and you all KNOW IT. Measure 5 was 

passed by Oregon Voters because senior citizens & what we now call marginalized 

populations got priced out of their homes because they couldn't afford BIG tax 

increases. Prior to M-5 property taxes went up 10-30% ANNUALLY. The Oregon 

Constitution requires voters to VOTE on property tax changes; Democrats seem to 

forget the rules.  

 

This is an UNFAIR, UNJUST and DISGUSTING attempt at a money grab. Oregon is 

on record for wasting MILLIONS of tax dollars and NO ONE is held accountable. This 

is an hellacious attempt to take money from hard working Oregonians & giving them 

to un-elected 3-letter agencies under the disguise of public safety. This will raise the 

cost of housing which is anathema to those of you spouting that we need more 

affordable housing. 

 

Do not support this proposal. 

 

Please manage the millions of $$ you already have. Hous 


